
 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Training and Consultancy Center E-
CIRCULAR, with whom we had the opportunity to collaborate on a joint project in the field of 
Circular Economy in the Textile and Apparel Industry (T&A). 

Throughout the duration of the project, center e-Circular demonstrated exceptional 
professionalism, a strong sense of collaboration, and outstanding communication skills. Their team 
brought both technical expertise and strategic insight, particularly in areas related to the Circular 
Economy and Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) - key pillars in the transition toward more 
sustainable industry practices. 

The center e-Circular contributed valuable knowledge and practical solutions that supported the 
integration of circular principles into the T&A value chain.  

A particularly valuable contribution from center e-Circular was their active involvement in the 
design and preparation of the e-learning course tailored to the Textile & Apparel (T&A) sector. 
Their experience in educational content development, combined with a strong grasp of 
sustainability trends and regulatory frameworks, helped shape a comprehensive and accessible 
training resource that supports capacity-building in the industry. 

One of the most remarkable aspects of working with center e-Circular was their ability to foster a 
positive and cooperative environment. Their team proved to be highly responsive, open to 
feedback, and always willing to engage in constructive dialogue. This spirit of partnership allowed 
us to overcome challenges efficiently and achieve our shared objectives. 

We especially appreciated their commitment to sustainability, innovation, and knowledge-
sharing — values that align closely with both the evolving demands of the T&A industry and the 
broader goals of environmental responsibility. 

I confidently recommend the center e-Circular as a reliable and forward-thinking partner in any 
collaborative endeavor. Their professionalism, technical expertise, and team-oriented approach 
make them a valuable asset to any project or organization. 

Should you require any further information, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Chris KOELEMAN 
CEO of Q&A Quality Assistance, teacher at the Amsterdam Fashion Institute 
Netherlands, 25.03.2025 
info@quality-assistance.nl, +31 644398216 
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